



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

April 1984 Newsletter

Dear Members.

It seems as though this month and this winter will never end, I always thought March was supposed to go out like a lamb when it comes in like a lion. It seems this year is the exception.

Let me apologize for reminding everyone to pay thier dues by March and not provide an address as to where to send it. All dues should be sent to our treasurer, Leslie Braun: 3209 St. Bernard, Toledo, Ohio 43606.

The March 13th meeting held at Jim and Lois Merzkes home was attended by eight members and two guests: Gina Klear and Walter Friend. Later in the meeting Walter was unanimously voted into the club. Welcome back Walter.

The treasurers report included a balance of \$1,133.22 with some cash on hand. It was also reported that only seven members paid thier dues, but part of that was my fault.

Plans for the Mid-West Rally are being finalized including site, rally packs, flyers and field events, with the club considering serving steward sandwiches on the camp site.

Another progressive dinner ride was mentioned briefly with the idea being met with approval by all. Perhaps we should consider making it an annual event.

Breakfast will still be at Max's (formerly Lucky Steer) Rt 20 and I75 at 10:00 a.m. Sundays.

The April 10th meeting will be held at our home located at 543 Gramercy. Turn south on Burnham, which is off Laskey between Bennett and Lewis, then east on Gramercy. on themo outlet side and cannot be entered from Bennett.

> aun m.1 Dawn Pelton Newsletter Editor 1984 543 Gramercy Toledo, OH 43612 (419) 476-4879